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LION ONE PROVIDES UPDATE ON FlJI CYCLONE

Vancouver, B.C., February 21, 2016 Lion One Metals Limited (TSX-V: LIO) (ASX: LLO) (OTCQX: LOMLF)
(FSE: LY1), (“Lion One” or the “Company”) announces that a 30-day state of emergency was declared in
the nation of Fiji over the weekend as Cyclone Winston, a Category 5 tropical cyclone, made windfall on
the island of Viti Levu Saturday evening (Fiji time). The Company operates on the island of Viti Levu and
reports that the safety of its staff and personnel living in the Nadi area has been confirmed. The Company
reports that damage at its head office compound located 1 km from the Nadi International Airport was
limited to a damaged security shed, with no damage to report from its camp facilities at Tuvatu, the
Company’s gold mining project located 17 km away in the upper reaches of the Sabeto Valley.

A nation-wide curfew was lifted on Monday morning (Fiji time). Lion One personnel visited the Tuvatu site
and reported that access to the site was blocked by debris on the road approximately 1 km from the
Tuvatu camp and that site cleanup will commence on Tuesday to remove widespread debris and tree
branches over the property. Heavy rains have subsided and flood warnings have been cancelled in lower
lying areas.

Cyclone Winston is the largest cyclone on record to ever make windfall in Fiji and has also become the
strongest cyclone on record to ever make windfall in the Southern Hemisphere. Gusts of wind exceeding
300 kmh were reported on Saturday evening (Fiji time) as the southern eyewall of the storm passed
over north-western Viti Levu. Power, water, and communications services have been cut across Viti Levu
but the Government of Fiji has responded quickly to clear roads of debris and fallen power lines. The full
extent of damage in Fiji has yet to be fully assessed. The Company is preparing a brief report for the
Inspector of Mines and will provide further updates as events unfold.

On behalf of Lion One Metals Limited
“Walter H. Berukoff”
Chief Executive Officer

For further information please contact:

Stephen Mann, Managing Director (Perth, Western Australia) Tel: 61-8-9481-2243
Hamish Greig, VP, Director (North Vancouver, BC) Tel: 604-973-3008

Joe Gray, Investor Relations (North Vancouver, BC) Tel: 604-973-3004

Toll Free IR Line (North America) Tel: 1-855-805-1250

Email: info@liononemetals.com

This announcement was made in Canada for the TSX.V and in Australia for the ASX. Public filings for Lion One Metals Limited are available at
SEDAR www.sedar.com (Canada) and www.asx.com.au (Australia). Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Service Provider
accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release.
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